
  
 

Petaluma Council 1586 St. James Church February 2018 
 

Grand Knight’s Message 

My Brothers, 

We start the New Year with hope and faith in our hearts.  It is the time we can rebuild friendships and move forward in 
our faith.  Lent begins on Valentine’s Day, February 14th. 
 
A big thanks to those who helped on the crab feed. Brother Molinari told me we made about $3800 after expenses.  
He’ll give a full report at the February business meeting as well as information about the St. Patrick day dinner on 
Saturday March 17th.  
 
I spoke to Brother Cooper about the Walk for Life event and he was amazed at the size of the crowd and the people he 
met, both in the government and in the church. He’ll give us an update at the meeting. 
 
When I came to help set up on the day of crab feed which was the same day as the Walk of Life, our parking lot was full 
of cars which showed a lot of people from the parish attended the event.  
 
Congrats to Brother Weber, the winner at our January social night. I lasted longer than last month. 
 
We will be receiving the Holy Family Icon for one week starting Wednesday February 14th. More will be shared at the 
meeting by the District Deputy.  
 
 Brother McGaw told me that the 4th Degree exemplification went off very nicely. He’ll have an update for us at the 
meeting, but he told me we had 6 members from our council installed to the 4th Degree and the assembly had a total of 
11 new members.  
 
We will be having our March recruiting drive on the weekend of March 24th and 25th.  Brother McGaw will be putting a 
committee together to assist. Please let him know what mass you can help. 
 
The Saturday rosary before the 5 PM Mass has been a great success. Please sign up with Brother Bordessa to take a shift 
and lead the rosary with our community. 
 
I donated blood on February 4th, thanks Brother Quinn for setting this up, and saw several brothers giving blood.  This is 
a Knights sponsored event and giving blood is great way to help the sick and injured. Please consider donating the next 
time we have sign ups.  
 
See you at our next business meeting on the 13th 
God Bless 
Michael P. McBride 
Grand Knight 
Council 1586 



Knights of Columbus Council 1586 

Meeting Minutes 1/09/2017 
 

-Meeting was called to order at 7:30 by GK Mike McBride. 
GK REPORT 

-Knight of the Month Jeff Lucia for Christmas caroling. 
-Passed around Right to Life Calendars, possible 2018 fundraiser. 
-2018 National Convention in Sacramento May 17-19, open to all knights but crimped travel cards required. 
-2nd and 3rd degree exemplification coming up in Ukiah, must sign up by 1/10.  

LECTURER 
- Bro Rolli read a newsletter from another church re: the feast of the epiphany. 

COMMITTEE REPORTS 
-Rosary**Jerry Bordessa passed around a sign up sheet. 
-TOOTSIE ROLL DRIVE**Collected $2080 
-CRAB FEED**1/27.  Sold out.  Set up at 12:00.  202 tickets sold total. 
-ST PATRICKS DAY**3/17.  Tickets on sale in February.  Bring your friends and lets sell this thing out.   
-WALK FOR LIFE**1/27.  Doug Cooper.  Mass at 9:30 at St Marys Cathedral, speakers 11:30-12:30, then the 
march.  55,000 people. 
-EASTER EGG HUNT**3/31.  Plastic easter eggs and ice cream same as last year.  3 twins ice cream. 
-GRAND KNIGHTS BARBECUE**5/8.  GK needs help.  Last year Tom Molinari did the whole thing. 
-4TH DEGREE**2/3 exemplification.  Deadline to submit 1/15.   
-SQUIRES**Wheel Chair drive exceeded $6,000 for the second straight year. 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
-Father Michael added $1,000 to our $2,000 to help Christians in Iraq. 
-Harry Pearson.  His wife says thank you but she does not need any more contributions from the council. 

DISTRICT DEPUTY REPORT 
-District Deputy annual meeting- new emphasis on “building domestic church”. 
1/19 

TREASURERS REPORT 

Beginning Balance $6,868.45 

Checks Written $3,625.98 

Deposits $2,382.99 

Ending Balance $5,625.46 

 
CHAPLAINS REPORT 

-Thanked Knights for ushering at Christmas especially Frank Quinn.  2 new stain glass windows are being 
installed next Monday.   
Closing Prayer offered at 8:21. 

  

 
 

Scholarships by Ed Kilgore 

Scholarship Applications will be available Monday Feb. 12 at:  

 St. James Rectory 

 St. Vincent Rectory 

 St. Vincent High School office 

 



Key Uliberri (by Ed Kilgore) 

Past Grand Knight Sam Uliberri's [deceased] wife Kay passed away last week. The services will be at St. James on Feb. 

16th with the time to be determined. 

 

4th Degree by Tom McGaw 

 

 
 

Those pictured include left to right: Me, Brad Nicholls, Fr Raul Lemus, Mark Marchione, and Rolly Rosario 

  

On February 2, 2018 six members of Council 1586 proudly were Exemplified into the Fourth Degree.  These 
include Rob Dibble, Dave Dibble, Jim Camilleri, Jerry Matacia, Art Rios and Rich Sievers.  A total of 11 new Sir 
Knights have joined Bishop Hanna Assembly 61 as part of the group of 80 becoming Sir Knights in the Fourth 
Degree at the Double Tree Inn in Rohnert Park.  Bishop Vasa celebrated Mass following the Exemplification.  St 
James' own Deacon Pat Barnes and Squire Nick Camilleri assisted our Bishop in the Mass.  We would also like to 
thank those Brother Knights from Council 1586 who helped with set up and clean up with our Welcome Dinner 
the evening before at St Elizabeth Seton.  These include: Rob Dibble, Dave Dibble, Rolly Rosario, Rich Sievers, 
and Mark Marchione. 

 

 
SAVE THE DATE 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

 

Officers for the Columbian Year 2017-18 

Council Chaplain – Fr. Michael Culligan 
Grand Knight – Michael P Mc Bride 

Deputy Grand Knight – Danny G Hevron 
Financial Secretary – Paul Lauricella 

Chancellor – Jairo R Leiva 
Recorder – Vince Fausone 
Treasurer – Rich Sievers 

Advocate – Jeffrey P Lucia 
Warden – Aaron G Fausone 

Inside Guard – Chris D Cote 
Outside Guard – Christopher R Anderson 

 
Trustees: 

1st Year – Gregory S Drukala 

2nd Year – Steven J Gies 

3rd Year – Michael T Blume 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

Monthly Business Tuesday, February 9th @ 7:30pm Room 9 

Social (K)night Friday, February 16th @ 7:30pm Paul’s house 

Rosary Saturdays, 4:30pm, before 5:00pm masses Church 

St. Patrick’s Dinner Saturday, March 17, 2018  Church 

Easter Egg Hunt Saturday, March 31, 2018  Parking Lot 

Cinco De Mayo Saturday, May 5, 2018  Church 

Installation Dinner Saturday, June 23, 2018  Church 

Rummage Sale Saturday, July 21, 2018  Parking Lot 
 

 

Message from the Newsletter Editor 

All members of Council 1586 are welcome to place articles in the council newsletter. All articles must be received no later 

than the last day of the month in order to be published in the next month’s newsletter. For more information or to place 

an article in the newsletter, contact Greg Drukala gdrukala@gmail.com or kofc1586@gmail.com 
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